
 

 

Government of St. Maarten 

 

PUBLIC TENDER 

 

The Government of St. Maarten hereby invites prospective bidders to the public bidding for the project: 

 

“Number Plates St. Maarten 2025” 

Principal:                                                                                                                                                 

Government of St. Maarten, coordination by the Ministry of Finance, Tax Administration: Receivers Office. 

Financed by: The Government of St. Maarten. 

Project objective: 

The objective of this project is to: 

Deliver the Number Plates for motor vehicle tax year 2025 for St. Maarten in accordance with the specifications and market 

price. 

Terms of Reference: 

The Terms of Reference for this project can be obtained as of June 4th, 2024 at the office of the Tax Administration, address: 

Vineyard Building W.G. Buncamper Road # 33, St. Maarten. Tel: +1(721) 542-0945. The Terms of Reference is available in 

English. 

Tender date: 

The bids must be submitted, in writing, signed, in English or Dutch, in the format as described in the Terms of Reference, in 

duplicate, in a closed envelop, with on the envelop the address and notification bid for “NUMBER PLATES 2025 ST. 

MAARTEN”. The bid must be submitted at the Tax Administration, to the attention of The Receiver, address: Vineyard 

Building W.G. Buncamper Road # 33, St. Maarten, ultimately, on Tuesday July 2nd 2024, before 2:00 pm. Envelopes will 

be opened, and bids will be announced during the tender session. 

Project Awarding: 

The aim is to award the project ultimately before or on Tuesday July 16th 2024. 

Further Information: 

For Further information about the tender procedure and the project, please contact Minerva Gumbs via e-mail at 

Minerva.Gumbs@sintmaartengov.org 

 


